
Caribbean officials search for missing couple after yacht hijacking
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Police from two countries in the eastern Caribbean are investigating  the possible murder of two
people believed to be U.S. citizens who owned  a catamaran that was hijacked by three
fugitives in the waters off the  island of Grenada.

  The  yacht's alleged owners, Kathy Brandel and Ralph Hendry, were last seen  Sunday night,
when three men escaped from the custody of Grenadian  authorities. Police in St. Vincent and
the Grenadines captured the men  on Wednesday.     The Royal Grenada Police Force said in
a statement released on Friday  that preliminary information suggests the escaped prisoners
had traveled  from Grenada to St. Vincent and the Grenadines on a yacht.  Investigators are
now working on leads "that suggest that the two  occupants of the yacht may have been killed in
the process," the  statement said.     Mor
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